
Librarians: 

Full-time Librarians may be offered or they may request a B+ or A contract, or to return to a B+ 
or B contract.   The Vice President of Academic Affairs may approve a different contract type 
upon the recommendation of the Director of Libraries.  The criteria for modification of the 
contract type for a Librarian is the business needs of the Libraries.  

 


